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Dichiarazione del Direttore della Sala Stampa della Santa Sede, Matteo Bruni

Accepting the invitation of the civil and ecclesial authorities, Pope Francis will make the announced Apostolic
Journey to Kazakhstan from 13 to 15 September this year, visiting the city of Nur-Sultan on the occasion of the
VII Congress of Leaders of World and Traditional Religions.


